
The Tennessee School Boards Association (TSBA) hosted the Delta
Fall District Meeting at Fayetteville High School in Fayetteville on
September 14. “TSBA's Fall District Meetings provide our staff the
opportunity to speak with our members and listen to their
concerns on multiple topics. This allows us to advocate effectively
on their behalf while providing them with information they need to
make informed decisions for the students in their community,” said
TSBA Executive Director Dr. Tammy Grissom. During the meeting,
members of local boards of education and superintendents from
the region participated in a survey where they expressed their
opinions on a number of issues for the upcoming General
Assembly.
For a press release, click here.
To view the photos from the meeting, click here.
To complete the Fall District Meeting evaluation, click here.

We hope you enjoyed this year's TSBA Fall District Meeting. If you
have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact TSBA at (615)
815-3900 or visit www.tsba.net.
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